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If you have not yet returned your reply slips for the KS2 Cirque du Soleil trip, 
please could you do so early next week; we have 1 spare adult ticket for the 
matinee performance at the Royal Albert Hall on Friday 2nd March. If you 
would like to attend this trip with the KS2 children, please see Ange for further 
details. Thank you. 
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This week in Y3 and Y4, the children have 
received some excellent Bikeability training on 
the school playground from Mr Blasdale. The 
children all passed their Level 1 basic skills. 
We will welcome Mr Somerwill from the Cycle 
Training team back after half term for 
Balanceability with the KS1 and Foundation 
class.  

 

On Monday afternoon, our Y6 won the East 
Devon Schools Sports Partnership Basketball 
Finals at Uffculme school. The team started 
with a friendly match against Kentisbeare, then 
went onto lay a magnificent finals match 
against Uplowman. The team dominated the 
game having many opportunities to shoot 
baskets. Their fabulous paly resulted in a 8 – 0 
win. Many thanks to the parents who went 
along to support the team and also to Denise 
Derham for accompanying the team in the 
minibus with Mr Walker. Congratulations. 
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In Y5/6 English, the children have been 
working collaboratively to produce cartoon 
strips on how animals keep warm in extreme 
conditions. 

  

 
Foundation and KS1 have been busy exploring 
cornflour, finishing their stories of Anna 
Hibiscus and working on their money 
knowledge.    

 
 

     
 
Please remember to sign up for your parents’ 
evening appointments, the time slots are filling 
up quite fast. The lists are by the office at 
school. 
 
I have attached information about the 
forthcoming Junior Grizzly at Honiton for all of 
the very keen runners out there! 
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  The Junior Grizzly, Cub and Fun Run 2018 – May th e course be with you 

Name:    

Date of birth :  Gender:    

Club and / or School:    

Address:    
 

Postcode:   Phone:    

Email address (write carefully!):    

Race entered:   4K Junior Grizzly  (3.15pm ) Secondary school .  2K Junior Cub( 2.45pm ) 8 and over  / 
2K Fun Run ( 2.15pm ) under 8�s 

Emergency contact details:    

Signature of parent or guardian to confirm the runn er's agreement to the rules below.  

(The entry will be returned if you don't.) 
 

Signed:   Date:    

Race rules  
•  If you wish to subsequently transfer your place in the event to someone else you will obtain their 

agreement to these conditions before agreeing with them to do so. 
•  You agree to abide by the road running rules of the Association of Running Clubs as 

published on their website runningclubs.org.uk . 
•  You agree to behave in a reasonable manner to the promoters, organisers, competitors and 

other persons associated with the event. 
•  You agree to accept any decision marshals or medical personnel may make to prevent you from 

continuing the race if they deem it unsafe for you to do so. 
•  You understand that participating in this event is potentially hazardous and that you should not 

participate unless you are medically and physically fit to do so. 
•  You agree to not willfully drop litter on pain of potential disqualification. 
•  You will not hold the promoters, organizers or other persons associated with the event 

responsible for any loss or injury incurred as a result of your participation in, or travel to or from, 
the event. 

 

Fee in Advance :   Single Entry £ 5 ,  

                  Multiple Family Rate : Two Entries £ 9.00 , Three or More £ 12.00  

         All On the Day Entry :  £5 

 

Postal Entries To :                             Robert Kerr  

                                    Thatch Barton , Branscombe , SEATON , Devon , EX12 3DE 

Cheques Payable To :                      Axe Valley Runners 

                         Please write entrant(s) name(s) on reverse of cheque 

Closing Date for Postal Entry :         Thursday 15th March 2018  
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Please join the children for Pancake Races in the School playground at 3.00pm on Tuesday 6 February.  After the 
Pancake Races, CHSA will be holding a cake sale to raise the additional sum needed to fund our sponsorship of Amie 
from Sierra Leone.  Donations of cakes with a Valentine theme would be much appreciated.  
 
So far no one has offered to take on the co-ordination of KS2 Football Club.  We particularly need someone to ensure 
that the register is completed at the start of each session.  If you attend Football Club to watch your child play, please 
consider if you could take responsibility for the register.  Please see Denise Derham or Sarah Gleave, if you think you 
may be able to help.   
 
Tickets for the No Refunds band night on 3 March 2018 are now available, priced £10 from Sarah Gleave at the school 
gate or by emailing chairperson.chsa@clysthydon.org.  We have a fantastic line up of guest singers from the school and 
local community.  Please see Sarah Gleave, if you are able to bake potatoes or make a curry (ingredients and a simple 
recipe provided).  
 


